
 

FRIDAY LETTER 

August 3, 2018 

 

1. Franchise  lawsuit update.  The judge announced in his Wednesday conference call that 

he has ruled in our favor.  I have attached a press release from the District’s Association. 

The question now is whether the County will appeal.  I will keep you posted on what I 

hear from Duncan and others. 

2. Wellpoint Status Report..  I have attached Dave’s July report, which shows little change 

in the available raw water at the Springs. 

Kelly 


